
Wilson Family Update December 2022

Annabelle Arrives


Annabelle DePue arrived a month early, on January 19, 2022. There have 

been a few trips to Amarillo to help out and enjoy time with her and her 

parents. 

Jim continues his ham radio activities, getting on the air for contests 

plus conducting a few briefings in person and via Zoom to ham radio 

clubs and conferences. His freelance writing assignments continue to 

provide challenges and funding for projects.

Karen continues to till the soil with her gardening. 

The sad news was the death of Jim’s son Trevor at age 44. He led a 

troubled life and now rests in peace.

Peace and goodwill to you and your family.

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year!

Brooke — 

Little House on the 
Panhandle


The little house on the 
panhandle continues to 
develop with a new barn, 
driveway, and a lawn. The big 
change, of course, was adding 
Annabelle to the family.


Kendal


Kendal visits us every other 
week and recently moved into 
a new home. We were 
concerned about the change, 
but Kendal has adapted well 
and perhaps likes her new 
house mates even better than 
before. 


Kyla


Avery is a high school 
sophomore and plays lacrosse. 
Bennett plays soccer, and 
travels for games, including 
Wales and England this year. 
Emlyn enjoys middle school 
and involved in youth theater. 


More - https://www.k5nd.net/
annual-wilson-newsletter/ 
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